
GREEN-TAYLOR WATER DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 218 

250 Industrial Park Road 
Greensburg, KY  42743-0218 

                                                                                    TTY 1-800-648-6956 or 711 

Phone (270) 932-4947    1-800-972-9347 
Fax (270) 932-7036 

 

 

June 27, 2025  

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director  
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 

RE:  Case No. 2025-00154 
Green-Taylor Water District  

 Request to Withdraw Application  
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

The Green-Taylor Water District respectfully withdraw its Application to Increase Rates 
Pursuant to Purchased Water Adjustment Regulation 807 KAR 5:068 as previously filed 
in Case No. 2025-00154.  It has come to our attention that the wholesale rate increase 
proposed by the City of Greensburg Water Department to be effective on July 1, 2025 has 
been suspended by the Commission Order dated June 26, 2025 in Case No. 2025-00201. 
Accordingly, we will refile the purchased water adjustment at a later date as appropriate.   

Should you have any questions please contact Lee Mudd at (502) 839-1310, as he is 
handling this matter on behalf of the District. 

Sincerely, 

 

Josh Riggle, Manager 
Green-Taylor Water District  

 

TM/jlm 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green-Taylor Water District is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 
Complaints of discrimination should be sent to: 

USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, Washington, D.C.  20240-9410 


